
Thursday, November 29, 2018  

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week. 
 

Please release the following: 

 Boys Basketball @ 2:00 

 Girls Water Polo @ 2:00 

SPORTS 
Boys Basketball (V) Tournament Day 2 @ SVHS-3:15 
 

Girls Water Polo (V) vs Mark Keppel @ SVHs—3:15 

December 17-19—Minimum Days 
 

December 20-January 4—Winter Break 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Hello Solar Cup Team members: 

This Friday is our first official work day. We will meet 
after school to continue working on our boat that was built 
last month by our amazing members. We are excited to 
show you the boat and to start getting it ready for our 
competition in May. Please meet us in Room 513, Mr. 
Garcia’s room and we will give you further instructions. 
Meeting ends at 5:00. If you have any questions please 
come see Mr. Garcia or Mrs. Self. 

Musicians Club is holding a concert tomorrow  Friday, 

November 30th from 3:30—5:00 in the Center Quad.  

There will be tacos & pupusas plates, drinks & bionicos for 

sale. Come out and support, listen to great music and eat 

delicious food.  See you there! 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

This is the last week of the Canned Food Drive! Please 
help SVHS feed hungry families during the holiday 
season. You may bring your cans to any teacher or drop 
them off in ASB. 

Freshman and Junior Varsity Baseball will be holding 
tryouts on the Freshman field immediately after school 
today & tomorrow.  Please have a glove, a hat, and a great 
attitude for all tryouts.  If you are playing a winter sport 
you can tryout for baseball after your current winter sport 
is complete. 

Hello everyone! GSA will be having a meeting today 
during lunch in room 216. All are welcomed! 

Today is the day DONS! Stop by Panda Express, located in 
Baldwin Park, for some delicious food! Go from anywhere 
between 4:00-8:00pm. Show the cashier a flyer from 
SVHS, digitally r hard copy. It will be a blast! Seniors! Jostens will be on campus next week on 

Monday and Tuesday for cap and gown orders.  You must 
either purchase or borrow your cap and gown through 
Jostens before you will be permitted to buy Grad Night or 
Prom tickets, so don’t miss this opportunity! This is your 
last chance to order before the price goes up! 

Attention all students: 

Sierra Vista High School is fortunate enough to have been 
given a donation to a free all-expense paid roundtrip to 
participate in the Women’s March in Washington 
DC. The trip will take place from January 17th-
January 20th. In addition to the Women’s March, all 
students selected will be taking tours all around our 
nation’s most historical monuments. To apply for this trip, 
please visit our website for instructions and the 
application. All applications will be due on Monday, 
December 3rd. Don’t miss out on this wonderful 
opportunity. If you need any additional information 
regarding this trip, please see Mr. Cuevas, Mr. Marquez, 
or Mrs. Ponce. 


